
 

 Return to Skating 
  

  

  

Dear Members and Registrants, 

In these uncertain times for our organization, our communities and our world, we want to 
assure our Skate Canada family that we are all in this together.  
 
This is an unprecedented time for all of us and there is no playbook to refer to. We need to 
follow the lead of our government officials and health care authorities and do our part to 
overcome this pandemic together. 

We know our community is eager to get back on the ice and resume skating activities. 
Several provincial governments have released frameworks for reopening services and 
lifting restrictions on physical/social distancing. As a result, effective immediately, we 
have lifted the suspension of Skate Canada activities, with limitations.  

For skating to resume the below restriction must be adhered to: 

• Skate Canada sections, clubs and skating schools can resume only if permitted by 
the jurisdiction they are located in. This means that all members and registrants must 
follow the precautions outlined by their provincial and municipal governments and 
their local venue operators.  


